Secretary General meets with United Nations Resident Coordinator

ACS Secretary General, H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge met with the United Nations Resident Coordinator for
Trinidad and Tobago, Suriname, Aruba, Curacao and Sint Maarten, H.E. Joanna Kazana. They
discussed the economies of scale to be gained in the region and the need for investment in the
digitization of systems, both at the organizational and national levels. They addressed the SDGs, as
they advocate accelerating economic growth through digitization, especially with regard to women
in SMEs.



